
Submitter: James Glavin 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I oppose changing the law to eliminate mail in voting.  Mandating in-person voting 

caters to the right-wing conspiracy theories around voter fraud, and makes the 

process of being involved in a democracy more difficult, time-consuming, and 

annoying.  Mail-in voting is an elegant system that respects the reality of citizen’s 

lives and should be preserved. 


